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Message:
Saying that the new redistricting maps were made "race-blind" is laughable when Texas knows it must not violate
the Voting Rights Act of 1965. The proposed redistricting maps intentionally continue the racial gerrymandering
that happened after the 2010 Census. While the population changes in Texas since 2010 have been due to increases
in people of color, Texas legislators have worked to eliminate competitive districts, unfairly consolidate or separate
communities of color, and draw districts that entrench white power over state politics in direct opposition to the
2020 Census data.




